Snapdragon Class

Spring Term 1 Newsletter

2021 - 2022



Snapdragon Class Staff







Nicola

Ola

Holly

Welcome

Welcome back to Spring 1 in Snapdragon Class. We hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable Christmas holiday and are looking forward to this coming half term.

We are looking forward to lots of exciting learning opportunities and we can't wait to continue to achieve many wonderful things.

This term our class book is...



Curriculum

This half term the whole school topic is 'Passport to the world' and in Snapdragon Class we will be exploring the world through many areas of the curriculum.

In English we will be reading 'Here we are: Notes for living on Planet Earth'. This book explores the diversity and the wonders of the world we live in. We will use this to work on our creative writing skills. In Topic and Art we will learn about famous coastlines around the world and explore their different features. In Science, we will stay a little closer to home and learn about local habitats and our local wildlife.

In PSHE we will be learning about romantic relationships. We will explore different types of relationships and what constitutes a healthy relationship.

We will be following the White Rose Maths curriculum and our focus this half term will be addition & subtraction.

We will continue our Food & Nutrition lessons with Alison and our Performing Arts lessons with Hilary.

Whole School Diary Dates

19/1/2022 Sensory Coffee Morning

(please book your place

via the office)

10/2/2022 Second dose covid

vaccination for eligible

pupils

Please send £1 a week or £6 for the term in a named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for food lessons.

Key Class information

Thursday PM - Cooking with Alison -

Friday PM- PE – Please ensure your child has appropriate footwear for PE.

Please provide a drink and snack for mid morning break. You are welcome to send in a bottle of squash to keep in school if this is easier.

Keeping in touch

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child. We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update. Don't forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home.

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk